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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I hope you have enjoyed the weather this week during half term.  
 
Re-Opening 
Following the decision by the Government yesterday it has now been confirmed that the phased re-opening of Primary 
schools will go ahead from Monday 1st June and this decision has been supported by the Local Authority. This week our 
plans and risk assessments were agreed by both the Local Authority and Governors and all parents who booked places in 
Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 by 1.00pm last Friday will be receiving a letter today with further details about arrangements 
for next week. Staff have been in school this week making sure that everything has been put in place and we will only 
accept those children who are on our lists and who have received a letter today. If you feel you should have received 
information but didn’t please email closure@brampton.cambs.sch.uk so that we can check. 
 
Please note that those who have booked for Key Worker/Vulnerable children places will not receive a separate letter. The 
children should be brought to the main school gates ready for 8.45am on Monday morning. All other year groups start a 
phased return during the rest of the week.  
 
The school will close at 1.00pm each Friday for all groups of children so that staff can have their PPA time and to give our 
cleaning staff more time to clean ready for the following week. 
 
Childcare bookings for the Key Worker groups (NHS frontline staff, those who work in Care Homes, those who work in the 
Police and those who work in schools) will re-open from Monday 1st June for the following week. 
 
Home learning will start again next week. 
 
I appreciate that there has been lots of information sent from school as well as in the media generally about schools but 
your support and understanding during this time has been much appreciated. We all look forward to continuing to work 
together over the next few months and hope to be able to welcome more children back before too long. We are here to 
support you so please remember you can contact us on closure@brampton.cambs.sch.uk.  
 
As always, take care and stay safe. 
 

 
 

Mr Peter Allen 
Headteacher 
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